
14 October 2025

Change of Auditor

With effect from today, New Zealand Rural Land Company Limited (NZX.NZL) has accepted the resignation of William 
Buck as the Company’s statutory auditor and has appointed PwC in its place.

The Board would like to thank William Buck for its services and support. The decision to change auditors does not 
relate to the quality of Willaim Buck’s services.

Sarah Kennedy
Chair, Audit and Risk Committee

For further information please contact:

Richard Milsom

Mobile: 021 274 2476

Email: richard@nzrlm.co.nz
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